
 

Pronoun Policy 

Dominican University recognizes that an individual’s pronouns are more than a 

preference — they are forms of self-determination, self-expression, and self-

affirmation. The University extends this accommodation to help foster a more 

welcoming, supportive, and respectful campus climate for all students. 

Dominican University's pronoun policy allows any student the option to indicate their 

pronouns in DU information systems. Dominican University acknowledges that 



 
- Student Employment 

- Federal and State Agency Reporting 

Students may designate pronouns they want to use by entering this information in the 

following section. Students may add, edit, or remove their pronouns at any time. 

The following guidelines are provided by Springfield College: 

Why are pronouns important? 

- 



 
o “How would you like me to refer to you?” 

o "Can you remind me what pronouns I should be using for you?" 

- Please no
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